Objection to Proposed Sand and Gravel Quarry Development
Dear Wyre Forest Council
| am writing to formally object to the proposed development of a sand and gravel quarry
in the [specific location], due to several serious concerns regarding the safety,
environmental impact, and quality of life for residents in the area.
1. Proximity to Schools and Residential Areas
The proposed quarry site is alarmingly close to local schools and residential
neighborhoods. The increased truck trafic, noise, dust, and general disruption
caused by the quarry's operation would pose a direct risk to the health and safety
of children, families, and other residents. The presence of heavy goods vehicles
on local roads is particularly concerning given the proximity of these roads to
schools, playgrounds, and homes.
2. Impact on Local Road Safety
The quarry's operation would lead to a significant increase in heavy goods
vehicle trafic on already narrow, local roads. These roads were not designed to
accommodate such trafic, and the added wear and tear would quickly degrade
their condition. Furthermore, the risks associated with the movement of large
trucks in aresidential area, particularly near schools, represent a clear safety
hazard to both pedestrians and drivers.
3. Environmental Damage
The environmental impact of the quarry’s activities cannot be overlooked. The
extraction of sand and gravel would inevitably lead to the destruction of local
habitats, disturbing ecosystems and wildlife that depend on these areas for
survival. Noise pollution, dust, and disruption from machinery would have
detrimental efects on the surrounding flora and fauna, leading to long-term
ecological damage. The area is likely home to protected species and sensitive
habitats, and the loss of these would be irreplaceable.
Increase in Air and Noise P
Long-Term Community Disruption
Beyond the immediate environmental concerns, the long-term disruption to the
local community's way of life cannot be ignored. The presence of a quarry would
negatively afect property values, deter potential future investment in the area,
and lead to ongoi
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Yours sincerely,
Amy Bailey
Woodview House, Lea Lane, Cookley DY10 3TA



